
CITY OF VAUGHAN  
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 22, 2021 

 

Item 29, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 22, 2021. 

 

29. PRESENTATION -  MS. BEVERLEY GOLDEN OPPOSITION TO 
PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN CROSSOVER ON YORK HILL 
BOULEVARD, SOUTH OF GAILCREST CIRCLE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the presentation by Ms. Beverley Golden, York Hill 
Boulevard, Thornhill and Communication C8, dated June 4, 
2021, be received; and 

2) That Communication C9, memorandum from the Deputy City 
Manager, Public Works and the Deputy City Manager, 
Infrastructure Development, dated June 7, 2021, be received. 

 
  


